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Date: July 11, 2019  

Department: Lake in the Hills Police Department  

Contact Name: Communications Coordinator Ashley Eccles  

Phone Number: 847-658-5676 

Fax Number: 847-960-7552 

 

Release Date:  For Immediate Release 

 

Ribfest Trespassing Incident 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – On July 11, 2019 at approximately 4:44pm, Lake in the Hills police officers 

responded to the east end of the Lake in the Hills Bark Park in response to a female subject blocking the 

public parking access with a vehicle.  The subject was standing on top of her vehicle protesting the use of a 

portion of the Bark Park for the Ribfest Festival public parking.   

Officers spoke with the subject and attempted to get her to move to an area where she could protest safely 

without blocking the public parking area.  The subject refused all requests and was subsequently detained. 

The subject was issued a trespass warning and turned over to a family member who agreed to take her off the 

property.  
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